## Catherine Ann Development Company, LLC 121 West Long Lake Road, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304

June 29, 2015

via email: planning@a2gov.org

Wendy Rampson, AICP City of Ann Arbor Planning Manager Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Re: The Glen, a Mixed Use Development

Dear Ms. Rampson:

Enclosed with this letter is the following information submitted as the Application by Catherine Ann Development Company, LLC for The Glen Planned Unit Development Pre-Petition Conference:

- 1. Pre-Petition Conference Submission, together with attachments A, B and C
- 2. Comparison chart (attachment D)
- 3. Conceptual Planned Unit Development Plan, sketches, drawings and building elevations (attachment E)

I understand this matter is set for consideration by the Planning Commission at its working session at the end of the July 7<sup>th</sup> 2015 regular Planning Commission meeting.

Our consultant, Brad Moore, is providing this letter and information to the Planning Department electronically.

We look forward to meeting with the Planning Commission on July 7, 2015.

We plan to make a presentation to the City Historic District Commission at its working session on July 16, 2015.

If you have questions or need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell at 248-321-5900.

Very truly yours.

Craig Singer Authorized Member

Catherine Ann Development Company, LLC

Enc.

cc: Brad Moore – J. Bradley Moore & Associates Architects, Inc. Scott Bonney – Neumann/Smith Architecture